

21st November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As an academy we have a responsibility to raise the awareness of all parents and carers to the Pupil Premium Plus funding which is available for any students who are 'previously looked-after children'. This may be children who have left local authority care through adoption, special guardianship or child arrangement order.

If your child or the child for whom you care is 'previously looked-after' and the Academy is not currently aware, I would encourage you to contact myself so that we can discuss the Pupil Premium Plus and how to access the support for your child.

Yours faithfully

Mr John Nuttall

jnuttall@prioryacademies.co.uk

JOL Nuttall



